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My Brothers All I pray you and your families are well. 

 

We are entering the Lenten Season and I hope and pray that we can 

all attend the many opportunities available to deepen our faith. 

Starting with Ash Wednesday and throughout the 40 days of Lent 

there will be Stations of the Cross, retreats and many other 

occasions that our churches will be offering.  

 

I am sure there will be many sacrifices offered this lent for our 

families’ physical and spiritual health, an end to abortion, our 

Church abuse crisis and our Parish priests, Bishops and Pope. 

 

Brothers, I wish you a faith filled Lenten Season.  

 

Venerable Father Michael J. McGivney please pray for us. 

 

God Bless and Vivat Jesus! 

Paul Lemek 

Grand Knight 
 

 

 

 

C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S  

 MARCH OFFICERS MEETING 

PLACE:   SSJP RECTORY MEETING ROOM 
DATE:  TUESDAY, 3/5/2019 
TIME:  7:00PM 

MARCH COUNCIL MEETING 

PLACE:   SSJP PARISH CENTER 
DATE:  MONDAY, 3/11/2019 
TIME:  7:30PM 

MARCH KNIGHT OUT (TENTATIVE) 

PLACE:   GREGG’S RESTAURANT, NORTH 

KINGSTOWN, RI 
DATE:  WEDNESDAY, 3/27/2019 
TIME:  6:00PM 

APRIL OFFICERS MEETING 

PLACE:   SSJP RECTORY MEETING ROOM 
DATE:  WEDNESDAY, 4/3/2019 
TIME:  7:00PM 

APRIL COUNCIL MEETING 

PLACE:   SSJP PARISH CENTER 
DATE:  MONDAY, 4/8/2019 
TIME:  7:30PM 

APRIL KNIGHT OUT 

PLACE:   TBD 
DATE:  TBD 
TIME:  6:00PM 
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 “Blessed are those who hunger and thirst for uprightness: they shall have their fill.” – Matthew 5:6 
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 Carl Anderson, Supreme Knight 

 

 

 

Supreme Knight 
Carl A. Anderson 
RI State Deputy 
Michael Dziok 
District Deputy (RI Dist. 6) 
Michael Colvin 
Insurance Agent 
Stephen Del Deo 
 
Msgr. Peter E. Blessing Council 
Officers: 

Chaplain 
Rev. Paul Lemoi 
Grand Knight 
Paul Lemek 
Financial Secretary 
Neil Fidler 
Deputy Grand Knight 
Brian Mattias 
Chancellor 
Anthony Machado 
Recorder 
William Jakabek 
Treasurer 
David Legault 
Warden 
Frank Laiter, Jr. 
Advocate 
Patrick Hurley 
Inside Guard 
James Hall 
Outside Guard 
Stephen Kukulka 
Lecturer 
Alan Ogrodnik 
One Year Trustee 
John Pizzo 
Two Year Trustee 
Frank Laiter III 
Three Year Trustee 
Angel Ferrer, Jr. 
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Chaplain’s Corner 

Brother Knights! 

 

We begin this month with the celebration of Ashes on March 6th.  Ashes remind us of our 

commitment to Lenten practices.  Have you prepared yourself for this Lenten season?  What 

is your Lenten game plan? 

 

- pray the Rosary daily 

- attend daily Mass 

- pray and reflect on the Sacred Scriptures 

- pray daily for the sanctity of all human life 

- attend Parish Lenten services 

- do more to help others. 

 

During the month of March as a Church we celebrate the feast of two great saints: St . 

Patrick and St. Joseph spouse of the Blessed Virgin Mary. Also, in March we will celebrate 

the Solemnity of the Annunciation of the Lord. Mary's response to the angel - "Let it be done 

to me according to your will" - is an example of what our response should also be to the Lord 

in our daily lives.  May we be an example to others as we live our faith lives trusting in the 

Lord. 

 

Lastly, I would like to thank my brother Knights for the very surprising birthday party at the 

recent Knight Out. I will cherish all your wishes for God's blessings upon me.  You will all be 

a part of my daily prayers.  God Bless you all and may you have a powerful Lenten season. 

Vivat Jesus! 

Father Paul Lemoi 

Chaplain 

 

PRAYER INTENTIONS 
 

• Our Holy Father Pope Francis  

• His Excellency Bishop Thomas Tobin  

• His Excellency Bishop Robert Evans  

• The Priests of the parishes we serve  

• PGK Angel Ferrer 

• PGK/PFN Herb Knott  

• PGK William Moskosky 

• Chancellor Anthony Machado 

• Treasurer David Legault 

• Lecturer Alan Ogrodnik 

• Recorder Bill Jakabek 

• Brother Len Denommee 

• Brother John Deary  

 

• Brother Matt Parent  

• Brother Joseph Farrell 

• Brother Paul Lacroix 

• Brother Richard Lord 

• Lucille Ferrer  

• Marie Manfredi (Deceased) 

• Bernadette Favata 

• Nancy Giolitti 

• Wyatt Canfield 

• Michel Brouillard 

• Eric Thatcher 

• All US military personnel  

• The Unborn 

 



  

MARCH BIRTHDAYS 

Happy Birthday to the following Brother Knights: 
 

James Dacey 

Michael Greene 

Paul Lacroix 

Thomas Kelly 

Joseph Farrell 

Christopher Dyl 

Steven Saritelli 

Leonard Denommee 

Joseph Da Silva 

Charles Sweeney 

Edward Petrarca 

John Tally 

Michael Byrne 

Jaroslaw Lewkowski 

 

 

March 3 

March 3 

March 6 

March 8 

March 12 

March 15 

March 16 

March 21 

March 22 

March 23 

March 28 

March 30 

March 30 

March 31 
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“I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full.” –  John 10:10 
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TENTATIVE DATES FOR THE KANDI DRIVE 
 

Brothers, please mark your calendars for our upcoming 

KANDI Drive as follows: 

 

- Our Lady of Good Counsel – Weekend of May 4-5 

- St. Vincent de Paul/Our Lady of Czenstochowa – 

Weekend of May 18-19 

- Saints John and Paul – Weekend of June 1-2 

 

These dates are tentative and must be vetted with the 

Pastors of our churches, but please pencil in on your 

calendar.  We will need all the help we can get.  This is 

one of our biggest fundraisers of the year and benefits 

people with disabilities.  Thank you! 

 

Neil Fidler, KANDI Drive Chairman 

 

HAPPY 70TH BIRTHDAY FATHER PAUL! 
 

 
 

At our recent “Knight Out” in February, we gave quite 

a surprise to Our Worthy Chaplain on the occasion of 

his 70th birthday.  The “Knight Out” was held at 

Cowesett Inn, and what a great turnout we had.  

Father Paul Lemoi was presented with a cake and 

framed photo signed by all the attendees.  Father 

Paul did have to sing for his supper, though, as he led 

us all in Grace before the meal.  Happy Birthday, 

Father Paul, and many, many more! 

https://www.google.com/intl/en/policies/terms/
https://www.google.com/intl/en/policies/privacy/


  

“It is my comfort in distress, that your promise gives me life.” – Psalms 119:50 
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Stephen Del Deo – Insurance Field Agent 

 

Did you know that life insurance isn’t the only benefit 

you’re entitled to as a Knight of Columbus?  There are 

many more products offered by Knights of Columbus 

Insurance such as: 

 

• Permanent Life Insurance 

• Term Life Insurance 

• Retirement Annuities 

• Long-Term Care Insurance 

• Disability Income Insurance 

• Survivor Benefits 

• Fraternal Benefits 

• A Comprehensive, Complimentary Financial 

Analysis 

• End-of-Life Planning 

 

Give Brother Steve Del Deo a call at 401-256-2896 to 

find out more. 

 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiv9P6dt-bgAhUPVd8KHUa3CXkQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fpin%2F558516791268880333%2F&psig=AOvVaw0RT1YnO8WKBZO8pHpFLqBZ&ust=1551718276947533


 

 

  

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY “KNIGHT OUT” AT COWESETT INN 

February 27, 2019 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY, WORTHY CHAPLAIN! 

   

   

    

     

      

     


